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Motion Regarding Ratification of CSUS as a Departmental Association
Whereas, the AUS Constitution states, “Each Department and Interdisciplinary Program in the Faculty of Arts shall be entitled to a Departmental Association.”
Whereas, Computer Science is a department with students in the Faculty of Arts that currently does not have a departmental association.

Be it resolved, that AUS Council adopt the Constitution of the Computer Science Undergraduate Society, CSUS, and hereby recognized CSUS as the official departmental association for students registered in the Computer Science program of the Faculty of Arts.

Moved by,

Ava Liu, President

Li Xue, VP Finance

Gabriel Gilling, PSSA 
